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Summary information
The document is the result of a research programme in Alaska, which examined the expectations of people with intellectual disabilities on sex education programmes. 

Method
Three individuals with intellectual disabilities were interviewed (around one hour each, divided into two half-hour parts, to avoid loss of attention).  These individuals were found through People First, a support organisation for disabled people. They were selected on the basis of their ability to communicate verbally and to respond to questions. Before the interview, they were asked for their verbal agreement to the interview and the expectations of the interviewers.  In case they were unable to give this agreement, a caregiver was also asked to give his/her agreement. 
Results
The three individuals declared that they had either not understood the sex education programmes they attended, or that they did not have access to these programmes. One of the results  is that the interviewees appeared to know about methods of protection (condoms) against sexually transmitted diseases, and how to use them. Nonetheless, the author appears not to have asked sufficiently precise questions in order to determine whether this stated knowledge corresponded to real understanding.   
One of the interviewees proposed that a sex education programme include a video demonstrating ways to build a conjugal/sexual relation, as well as the proper method for putting on a condom. Another suggestion was to create mixed classes in the programmes, to provide a comparison of both sexes’ point of view.   However, the possibility of a class consisting of people with intellectual disabilities and their caregivers appeared to constitute a problem. 

Finally, a suggestion was made to include caregivers in the programme design, so that the programme be well adapted to its audience. 
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